
Let’s Raise some Money for the GB 

Heat 12U Travel Team! 
 
Date:    Saturday, June 4, 2016 
TIME:      9:00 – 11:00 
LOCATION:                        Green Brook Little League  
CONTACT PERSON:  Tiffany Meola (908-433-4859) or Kim Memoli (908-872-
0208) 
 
Please support the GB Heat 12U Travel team with their fundraising efforts while you 
clean out your closet! 
 

As the warmer weather arrives (and hopefully stays!) and you are switching out your closets, 
please set aside any donations to help our 12U Travel team with their fundraising efforts.   In 
August of 2016, the Green Brook Heat will depart on a journey to Cooperstown, New York to 
participate in the annual Cooperstown Dreams Park Tournament –For a week, more than 
eighty 12U baseball teams from across the United States will land in Cooperstown for a slice 
of baseball heaven.  Each participant will be inducted into the American Youth Baseball Hall of 
Fame.  Your donation will 
help cover the costs for tournament fees, training facilities, equipment, uniforms, etc.  All of 
your donations are sent across the U.S. and overseas where there is a need for recycled 
clothing and household items. 

 
Donations can include the following: 

 Used clothing and shoes 
 Accessories, including handbags, belts, backpacks, hats, gloves, ties, etc 
 Household items such as blankets, sheets and tablecloths 
 Toys, including stuffed animals and hard toys 

No VCRs, CDs or books, please. 
 
Thanks for your support! 
 



 


